No. 515/114/2014-BA(E)
Government of India
Ministry of Information and Broadcasting
Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi- 1100 01
Dated 09.05.2017

To,

The Director General:AIR,
DG:AIR, Akashwani Bhawan
New Delhi.
(Kind Attention: Sh. D. P Shukla, DDA(E))

Subject: - Extension of benefit of higher pay scale of Rs. 4500-7000/- in lieu
of Rs. 4000-6000/- to the Technicians appointed/recruited after 25-02-1999
and upto 05-10-2007 - reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to DG:AIR’s letter no. 14/02/2015-S-IV(A) dated
02.05.2017, on the subject mentioned above.

2. In this connection, it is stated that this Ministry vide its letter dated
17.03.2017 which is precise and self explanatory had advised DG:AIR to take
urgent necessary action in the light of the clarification given by D/o Legal Affairs.

3. Therefore, DG:AIR is once again requested that the orders of various Tribunals
in the instant matter may be complied with on an urgent basis as there is no
ambiguity in line of action based on consultation with Department of Legal Affairs
and Department of Expenditure.

Encl A/a:
Yours faithfully,

Deputy Secretary (BA-E)
Tel: 23384933

Copy to:- CEO, Prasar Bharati, Prasar Bharati Secretariat, Prasar Bharati House,
Tower-C, Copernicus Marg, New Delhi.



